
18 February 1976 

Dear Paul, 

Shanks for your letter of the Ujth and its enclosures. I had 
already seen Russ Stetler's piece on Oswald and the FBI, perhaps in 
an earlier version, but the Hoch/O'Toole article from the SEP was 
new to me. It was both interesting and provocative,congratulations. 

Perhaps it will reassure you to know that Random House promised 
my book for Friday and promptly on that day (Friday the 13th) two 
copies were delivered to me by messenger. Accessories looks very 
handsome in its new costome, which I think is much more attractive 
than the original dustjacket, and copies will be in the stores in 
a few short weeks. 

Now I am impatient to see the Scott/Hoch/Stetler anthology 
and I hope that the publisher will meet the 2/20/76 deadline. 

I had heard from someone, I forget whom, that the Archives was 

declassifying more documents. Needless to gay, I would like to see 

them. My problem is, I do not have the time and I do not have the 

storage space. Just the same, perhaps I will order copies of the 

650 pages you intend to acquire in the first instance. I would be 

willing to split the costs with you (e.g., each page would cost 

15¢ plus 34¢ for a xerox copy or a total of 184¢, which you and I 
could divide equally between us...in dollars, about $60.00 each. 
If you get another person, the total cost per page would be 22¢; 

or $143 split three ways...do you agree?), 

Best wishes,


